
Elementary’s Principal Report for School Board 
September 2018 
 
 

1. Will start testing this week for Fast literacy  
2. Working on trying to implement some parts of the Crisis Plan (any changes), 

Fire/Tornado Drills 
3. Working with teachers on individual students behavior plans 
4. New students adapting well, will continue their mentoring sessions 
5. Starting Learning labs in October for all teachers 
6. PBIS committee meetings- we need to celebrate more as a whole building for all kids- 

2pm recess did Mr. Freeze’s for all kids 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


